REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP
CENTER

\

BAGONG PILIPINAS

June 4, 2024

MS. MARY JADE ROXAS-DIVINAGRACIA
Managing Partner

Isla Lipana & Co. (PwC Philippines)
29F AlIA Tower, 8767 Paseo de Roxas
Makati City, Metro Manila, Philippines

Attention: MS. HARRIET ANDREA KING
Project Manager

Subject: Notice to Proceed

Project Preparation Services for the North Long-Haul (NCR-llocos Norte
and Cagayan) Inter-Regional Railway Project

Dear Ms. Roxas-Divinagracia:

Please be informed that notice is hereby given to Isla Lipana & Co. to proceed, within seven
(7) calendar days from the receipt hereof, with the implementation of the Project Preparation
Services for the North Long-Haul (NCR-llocos Norte and Cagayan) Inter-Regional
Railway Project.

Please advise this Office of the actual date of commencement of your services within three
(3) days from receipt of this Notice.

We look forward to a mutually beneficial relationship with you.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

E. RICOTE
Deputy/Executive Director
icer-In-Charge

CONFORME:

MS. NARY JADE T. R'OXAS-DIVIN!GRACIA

Managing Partner
Date:
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